
 

Non-compliance to COVID-19 Regulations at Cofimvaba 

Area 
 

PSA was made aware of the COVID-19 positive cases at the Cofimvaba Department of Rural 

Development and Agrarian Reform. The two employees, a Veterinary Doctor and a Veterinary 

Student Doctor were tested positive. The management of the department refused to fumigate and 

deep clean the offices after the employees were placed on self-quarantine.   

 

The PSA took the employer to task after the members reported the matter. The PSA put pressure on 

the management to temporarily close the office to allow the deep cleaning of offices to take place and 

the demand was acceded to. 

 

Members should monitor compliance and  report incidents to the PSA Mthatha Office where the 

employer puts service delivery first before the safety of employees. The members can WhatsApp to 

Gilbert Seakamela on 082 903 6804 or email gilbert.seakamela@psa.co.za . 
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